
Dear Parents,  

The children are very excited that our products for the Enterprise Week have almost sold out! There 

is still an opportunity to purchase the remaining items, if you have missed out. We still have a few 

key rings and a coaster, which can be yours, if you visit: Enterprise week — Etz Chaim 

(etzchaimpsa.com) Thank you for your continued support! 

This week was the last of the 8-week Heads Up Kids sessions. We began the session with an activity 

called “Blowing our own trumpet” where the children were given their own trumpet to annotate 

with all the things they are good at and thinking about what makes them feel proud. They also 

added who helps them or supports them with this. The children then had the opportunity to talk 

about what stood out for them in Heads Up Kids, what they enjoyed and how it may have helped 

them. The class celebrated their achievements and learning! Well done to Year 3 and all the adults 

involved in all your hard work!  

Maths 

In Maths, the children continue to practise telling the time in both analogue and digital. As it is a 

very important life-long skill, we used a variety of resources to make the practise enjoyable. We used 

clocks to help us to work out the time intervals. Also, we used the number line to count on: 

 

https://video.link/w/dA83c 

Please support your child with telling the time and finding the time intervals. 

We are continuing to revise all the times tables. Please make sure that your child is practising their 

times tables by playing TT Rockstars. 

English 

In English, we have been looking at instructions on how to wash hands. Children have been creating 

posters about different types of substances which can be harmful for them such as drugs, cigarettes 

and alcohol. Also, children were researching about their effect on the human body.  

Science 

In Science, the children have been researching about the main parts of the tooth and the importance 

of oral hygiene in preventing many diseases. 

Jewish Studies  

This week we made books about our Chumash learning and we were able to explain the whole story 
of what we learnt. We have also made games to play with our peers about all the key words, prefixes 
and suffixes that we learnt in the Unit.  
 

 

 

 

https://video.link/w/dA83c


Ivrit 

Year 3 carried on with the topic Picnic, food & drinks. The children are learning to name different 

foods and putting them into sentences. Some of the foods the children are learning to name are:  

פּוּז יצָה (Tapuz – orange) תַּ רוֹקוֹלִי (Beitza – egg) בֵּ ה (Limon – lemon) לִימוֹן (Pizza)  פִּיצָה (Broccoli)  בְּ  תֵּ

(Te – tea) טָה סְּ נָנָה (Pitta)פִּתָה (Humous) חוּמוּס (Pasta) פַּּ  (Shokolad – chocolate)  שׁוֹקוֹלָד (Banana) בַּ

ב (Falafel) פָלָאפֶל בִינָה (Chalav – milk)חָלַּ ם (Gvina – cheese) גְּ בָנִיָה (Lechem – bread) לָחַּ גְּ  – Agvania)  עַּ

tomato) פוֹן לָפְּ לִי (Eem – with)  עִם ,(Melafefon – cucumber)  מְּ  ,Rotze – want)  רוֹצֶה (Bli – without) ,בְּ

masculine) רוֹצָה  (Rotza – want, feminine) רוֹצִים (Rotzim – want, plural masculine) רוֹצוֹת (Rotzot – 

want, plural feminine), ), כֶּן (Ken – yes), ֹלא (Lo – no), אֲנִי  I am (ani), תָה תְְּ ,You -masculine (ata) אַּ  אַּ

You – feminine (at), הוּא – Him/he (hoo), הִיא – Her/she (he), פָּחָה בָא ,(Mishpacha – family) מִשְּׁ  Saba) סַּ

– grandfather), תָא בָא ,(Ima – mum) אִמָא ,(Savta – grandmother) סָבְּ גָדוֹלְאָח ,(Aba – dad) אַּ  (Ach gadol 

– big brother), קָטָןְאָח  (Ach katan – little brother), דוֹלָהְאָחוֹת גְּ  (Achot gdola – big sister) and ְאָחוֹת

נָה טַּ  .(Achot ktana – little sister) קְּ

The class is learning during this topic the songs וגזרְאפונה   which you can find on: 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=GAunFOTWxEg 

As well as the song אוכלְקדימהְאוכל  which you can find on the link: 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=dWaXQpeeqPc 

 

Things to do at home  

Please continue to read with your child and ask them questions to develop their comprehension 

skills.   

 Practise the spellings of the week with the children. 

 Please continue to do your child’s Hebrew reading with them weekly  

 Please encourage your child to form their handwriting correctly and use capital letters and 

full stops in their work 

 Reminders 

 The attendance this week was 93.41%. Weekly attendance needs to be over 96%. 

 As it is nearly end of the year, the School Reading Books will be have to be returned by the 

end of this week. 

 School library books will need to be returned by the end of this week. 

 A reminder that home learning is collected in on Wednesdays, please remind your child to 

hand in their home learning. 

 Tzedakah is collected every Friday and it would be wonderful if children could bring some in 

or if you could donate using ParentPay. 

Shabbat Shalom,  

The Year 3 Team 


